
From: Gregg Miller [mailto:gmiller.co@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 8:11 AM
To: Dave Corliss <DCorliss@crgov.com>
Cc: George Teal <GTeal@crgov.com>; Jess Loban <JLoban@crgov.com>; Hank Vanderryst <hank@1gdg.com>; Frank Gray 
<frank@castlerockedc.com>
Subject: Oct 2 Town Council Meeting, request to be on Ageneda

Dave,

In relation to the Crystal Valley Interchange & W Frontage Road, we believe time is of the essence and would like to support 
any and all efforts to help this project move forward successfully.  We are aware that a Feasibility Study is potentially in the 
works.  In looking at the successes of the I­25 GAP project in moving quickly and finding funding, we believe it would be 
helpful to utilize the same strategy here.  We request that as part of Tuesdays October 2’s Agenda we discuss creating a 
Formal “Crystal Valley Interchange Coalition” that can work as partners in this endeavor of the feasibility study and moving 
forward.  As part of this Coalition and feasibility study the four key criteria would be:

1. Project parameters
2. Cost
3. Time Frame
4. Funding Structure

Thank you for your time and consideration with this project. Please call me if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Gregg Miller
Greenwood Development Group
5750 DTC Parkway, Suite 115
Greenwood Village, CO 80111
720­318­8035
gmiller.co@gmail.com
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